
 
Dearest SRA,  
 
I hope your midterm season has been very enjoyable and you’ve had a great 
Halloweekend!! 
 
Food Insecurity Campaign 
In partnership with FCC, the PFA committee successfully ran a campaign about food 
insecurity in the Hub. This event included handing out snacks to students, promoting the 
opening of the community kitchen, and handing out guides to students about combatting 
food insecurity. The brochures included information about FCC, local food banks, 
discounts available to students, and local programs to lower costs of food. 
 
Breaking Barriers Conference 
The Education Team and PFA committee is working towards planning the breaking 
barriers conference which will be taking place in January. The committee will play a role 
in helping plan logistics both leading up to the conference, and day of. 
 
Recoat Expansion 
One of the goals for the PFA committee has been to help ReCoat with their expansion to 
other post-secondaries. We have met with the Mohawk Students Association as well as 
recently doing a presentation for the Ontario Undergraduate Student Association. During 
this presentation, many of the member student unions expressed interest in founding a 
similar project at their school. The goal of this project is to support sustainability and 
affordability on campus. 
 
Committee Interest Project 
With a great amount of support on the PFA committee between voting and non-voting 
students, we have decided to start planning for a committee interest project completely 
self guided by committee members. The current plan is to move forward with a workshop 
for students on various topics critical to being involved in the PFA sector as a student.  
 
 
Best, 
 
Provincial and Federal Affairs!! 
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